
 

Project Milestone
This spring, the Clackamas County Replacement 
Courthouse project reached a significant milestone 
with the installation of a 192-foot-tall tower crane 
that will service construction activities over the 
duration of the project.

Construction is scheduled to be completed by 
May 2025.

History Taking Shape
Construction began in earnest after the installation 
of the tower crane, and the historic building is now 
taking shape on the county’s Red Soils campus in 
Oregon City.

Built in 1936, the current courthouse was 
designed to serve a population of less than 
50,000 and can no longer adequately serve a 

population of 420,000 that continues to grow. 
By replacing the functionally-obsolete current 
courthouse, the replacement courthouse will 
provide significantly more room and security for 
courthouse employees and visitors, and prevent 
delays in justice.

The project team carefully reviewed where 
costs could be contained and made a number 
of decisions to keep the cost of construction as 
low as possible. Clackamas County can provide 
documentation of those decisions.   
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Learn more about this historic project at www.clackamas.us/courthouse

A Community of Support
Local and statewide stakeholders support this project, including:

Boosting the Economy
This project will generate hundreds of local 
jobs with competitive wages and business 
opportunities for local labor and suppliers.

The project team is committed to hiring local 
disadvantaged, minority, and women-owned 
businesses, as well as service-disabled veterans’ 
businesses and small businesses in the region.

Dozens of local business representatives 
attended the project’s first outreach event held 
to discuss business opportunities and potential 
partnerships. 
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